
 

 

 
 
 California State Water Resources Board: 
  
I want your board to know I strongly oppose the export of any water out of the Tuolumne, Stanislaus, or 
Merced watershed. I am opposed to your proposal to do so. 
  
Tom Slaght 
20299 Tuolumne Rd. N. 
Tuolumne, CA 95379 
209-928-3276 
209-352-0489 (cell) 
 
 
 

Public Hearing (3/20/13)
Bay-Delta Plan SED

Deadline: 3/29/13 by 12 noon

3-27-13


